
 

Junior Newsletter 12th June 2020,   

Hi everyone,  

I hope that you are all keeping safe and well and keeping spirits 
up – even though the weather has been so cold and rainy this 
week. Last week, I asked pupils in Year 3 to write some poems 
about being in lockdown and isolation. I have shared a few of 
them below with you. I wonder if your thoughts have been 
similar?  

   

 

EXCITING NEWS!!! 

Over the last couple of weeks, we have had children from Year R and Year 1 coming in to school in 
‘Bubble School.’ Over the next few weeks, we will be opening up for children from all remaining year 
groups (2-5) to come back to school for two days a week. Mr Jeapes is going to send out some 
information in the newsletter today for your grown ups to read, letting you know dates and days 
etc. We have missed you all and are very excited that we will get to see you again soon.  

 

 

Congratulations to our recent star of the week winners. This week’s winners have continued to show 
our six super learning powers at home – whether that be resilient when learning new skills, 
respectful when being helpful and supportive or ready to tackle new ventures and home learning. 
Our stars this week are: 

 



Nile: Emily L. for being ready to do her learning – whether at home or at school;  

Ganges: Samuel L. for being resilient and responsible in Key Worker School; 

Amazon: Evan K. for his resilience and respect in Key Worker School; 

Danube: Emily U-C. for being resourceful with art work and photography; 

Mississippi: Kyia C. for responsible learning and producing some great topic work; 

Yangtze:  George P. for being really resilient and taking everything in his stride! 

Caspian: Archie A. for being ready to learn in Key Worker School and being;  

Aegean: Albie M. – being a responsible learner in Key Worker School 

Great job everyone!  

 

 

Please continue to email us with pictures of what you have been up too. We miss you and would love 
to hear from you.  

Stay safe, stay healthy and keep smiling – you’re all amazing!  

Miss Lewis and the Junior Team 

lewisj@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk 

 

 


